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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The term has flown by and we are very fast approaching 
the end of term. The children have had a very busy term so 
far learning about our  topic. We are currently exploring the 
sea creatures in the ocean and learning lots of interesting 
facts.  
 

The children are enjoying the lovely weather and  
taking their explorations outside. Nursery have been  
developing their problem solving skills by making boats and 
watching to see whether they will sink or float.  

If there is anything you would like to discuss then please  
remember our door is always open. 

Interactive Learning Diary 
 

Just a reminder that from the 30th August you will no longer 
have access to the observations on the ILD. 

Please download all your child’s observations before this 
time. If you need help to do so, then please bring in a 

memory stick asap.  



The little explorers have loved learning this 
song about jellyfish.  

         
Jelly fish, jelly fish, swimming in the sea, 
Floating in the water up where I can see. 
I have to be careful, don’t come too near, 

Your tentacles might sting, I’m out of here! 
 
 
 

 
Reception children have learnt lots of  

interesting facts about different sea creatures.  

Nursery Graduation 
 

Just a reminder that Nursery will be graduating on  
Wednesday 18th July at 2pm. 

For children that normally attend on this day can they 
please arrive at the office for 1.45pm. 



HEAD LICE 
 
There have recently been a couple of cases of head lice identified in 
school. While head lice are nothing more than a nuisance, it is im-
portant that children are checked on a weekly basis so that any head 
lice can be dealt with quickly before they can be allowed to spread. As 
there have been a couple of cases, we would ask you to check your 
child’s head as soon as possible. 
Please follow the simple routine to ensure that you are doing all you 
can to keep head lice outbreaks to a minimum. 
 
CHECK 
• Your child's hair once a week 
• Use a head lice comb to trap the head lice 
• If you find live lice, consult a pharmacist for treatment advice 
• If head lice are spotted take a look at all the hair within the family 
 
TREAT 
• Please treat your child with a hair treatment 
• Leave the treatment on for the recommended time for maximum   

effect 
• Repeat the treatment for a second time seven days after the        

original treatment to kill any eggs that may hatch after the first 
treatment 

• Check that all head lice have gone within two to three days of the 
final application to complete the process 

• Continue to check for head lice on a regular weekly basis 
 
For further information on head lice please see your pharmacist or visit 
www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits 
 
 
 



 

Dates for your diary 
 

Tuesday 17th July     Reception 2nd Fluoride  
             Application 
Wednesday 18th July 2pm   Nursery Graduation 
Friday 20th July      Last day of term 
 
Wednesday 5th September      1st day of the Autumn  
         term  

 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you all for your continued support, it has 
been greatly appreciated. 

I would like to wish you and your family a 
lovely summer break and look forward to 

hearing all of the children’s stories when they 
get back. 

Miss Correnti 


